
 

 

Large Print Divine Service & Bulletins:  If larger print would 
help you read the divine service, hymns, and bulletin,  contact the 
office.   A large print copy will be placed on the narthex table for 
you.   
 

Trash Bags:  Reminder that since we do not have a dumpster we 
all need to pitch in and take a turn taking the garbage home for 
pick up.  Thank you! 
 

Pamphlets:  Find the answers for your questions about our Lu-
theran confession, baptism, prayer, and many other topics in our 
tract and pamphlet racks.  One display is on the narthex table, 
and the other is on the glass display in the educational wing hall-
way.  The racks have different topics, so check both out.  The 
content rotates quarterly, so visit each rack regularly to see what 
is new. 

Vacation Bible School starts next Sunday, July 28th 
and continues for three addition Sunday evenings; 
August 4th, 11th & 18th.  VBS starts at 4:30 for the 
kids. 
The congregation is invited to a potluck meal at 
6:00 pm each evening. 

 

 

Women’s Ministry EC Meeting:  On Monday August 5th 
Women’s Ministry will hold their annual organizational meeting.  
If there is a charitable project or fun activity that you would like to 
see Women’s Ministry promote speak with any one of the com-
mittee members.  They are Diane Lowe, Traci Schulz, Lynette 
Witherspoon, Chris Weippert, Amy Talaski, Susan Hoppe, Evelyn 
Jameson, Beth McCallum and Allison Schulz. 
 

LWML Mites:  Remember to keep filling your Mite Boxes™ for 
LWML grants.  Can we help meet the goal of funding the mission 
work of sharing Jesus?  If you need a box, some are on the nar-
thex table. 
 
 

Assistant Childcare Director: Trinity Lutheran Childcare in Reese 
is seeking a qualified candidate for an assistant director which will 
expand into the director position. Job descriptions are available in 
the church/school office from Becky Grimpo. If there are any 
questions, contact the school office 989-868-4501. 

How can we ever thank the Lutheran Women’s  
Missionary League enough? 

Orphan Grain Train– Michigan  
Branch Manger, Pastor Dave Reed 
was present in Grand Rapids June 
29th to represent OGT mercy 
ministry  among hundreds of 
delegates to the Michigan District 
LWML convention. 
Once again, through the open-
handed grace of God in Christ 
and by His love working through 
the wonderful women of the 
LWML, delegates adopted a 
handsome funding grant of 
$18,000 for OGT-Michigan to as-
sist this Christian care mission 

over the coming two years.  
May God ever direct us to 
be faithful stewards of this 
loving support. 
      Pastor Dave Reed 


